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December 7, 1998

Ms Kathleen Cooper
Researcher
Canadian Environmental Law Association
517 College Street
Suite 401
Toronto, Ontario
M6G 4A2

Dear Ms Cooper,

On behalf of the Ministry of the Environment, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your
December 4, 1998 letter in regard to the proposed Terms of Reference (ToR) submitted by the
Regional Municipality of York for the Long Term Water Supply Project. Your submission about
the proposal is being considered at this time and will form part of the review.

The Branch's coordinator for this file is Saurabh Yadav, Environmental Planner. You may
contact him at (416) 314-7212 should you have any questions about the ToR review and
approval process as it pertains to the Long Term Water Supply proposal.

Please note that personal information in your submission such as name, address and
telephone number will form part of the public record on this matter. This information may be
released unless we receive written notification clearly indicating any information not to be
released.

Yours sincerely,

David Griffin
EBR Coordinator
Environmental Assessment Branch

cc: S. Yadav
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